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Richard Walter Rides Away  
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Long time Chesapeake Railway Association member and Washington D.C. 
Chapter NRHS member Richard Walter prepares to operate PCC streetcar No. 
7407 during the Baltimore Chapter NRHS Annual barbeque on August 17, 2024. 
The BBQ was held at the Baltimore Streetcar Museum. This was the first time 
Richard had ever operated a PCC streetcar or any other streetcar. He learned 
quickly and did an outstanding job! 
 
There is a memorial service planned for Richard on October 27th 1:00 to 4:00 
at Money and King funeral home, 171 Maple Avenue West, Vienna, VA. Alex 
Mayes 
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